
KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Kenosha, Wisconsin 

 
 

REVISED NOTICE OF CANVASS OF SPRING ELECTION 
 

The canvass of the April 7, 2020 Spring Election will be conducted in the 
Board Room at the Educational Support Center, 3600 – 52nd Street, 
Kenosha, WI, beginning at 9:00 A.M. on April 16, 2020.   
 
The canvass will be conducted by Tony Garcia, School Board Vice 
President; Stacy Schroeder Busby, School Board Secretary, and Susan 
Garner and Jennifer Miller, District citizens. 
 
Due to COVID-19, members of the public are discouraged from attending 
the meeting in person but instead access the meeting remotely via Zoom 
by utilizing the link and/or phone number below: 
 
Join Zoom Meeting: 
 
https://zoom.us/j/95853560754?pwd=Z2tTcG1QN1FCNkFNZVc2Uzh1Yk
NFdz09 
 
Meeting ID: 958 5356 0754 
Password: 1EE4WM 
 
One tap mobile 
+13126266799,95853560754#,#,750339# US (Chicago) 
 
Dial by your location 
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 
 
Meeting ID: 958 5356 0754 
Password: 750339 
 
    Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis 
    Superintendent of Schools 
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